
From: Graham Anderson [mailto:graham@surfacenursery.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 12:17 PM 
To: Rep Boone 
Cc: Lutman Jennifer 
Subject: Oppose SB 800 
 
Sen. Olsen,   
 
Please Oppose SB 800 because;  

 SB 800 Creates a new reporting requirement for pesticide operators, adding to 
their paperwork load. 

 Pesticide operators already keep records that are available in the event that ODA 
needs to do an investigation. Why make a state agency store the records of all 
the applications? 

 DEQ would need to create at least one new position just to handle the paperwork 
load at a time that our natural resource agencies are already facing budget cuts.  

 Shifts significant pesticide responsibilities from Oregon Department of Agriculture 
to DEQ and Oregon Health Authority (OHA).  

 ODA has an entire division devoted to regulating pesticides, and has access to 
the needed expertise on the issue which DEQ and OHA lack.  

 

Thank you, 

 
 

Graham Anderson 

Surface Nursery 

33740 SE Lusted Rd 

Gresham, OR 97080 

 

Check out our NEW website! 

www.surfacenursery.com

Follow us on Facebook!      
p:503-663-5224 (ext 15) 
p:800-831-2599 (ext 15) 

fax:503-663-7658  

 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 
 

http://www.surfacenursery.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Surface-Nursery/370451587616

